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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Parent’s Evenings- 

Monday 12th March and 

Tuesday 13th March 

 

Stay and Play- Monday 

26th March at 2:00pm 

(Easter crafts theme) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  Supertato 

The word of the week:  you, are, all, 
they  

Sounds of the week: qu, ch, sh, th  

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Parent’s Evening Reply Slips- If you haven’t 

returned your slip for parent’s evening yet please could 

you hand this to your child’s class teacher as soon as 

possible or we will be unable to schedule an 

appointment for you.   

Reading Books in Bags- Sometimes we have 

volunteers in our classes to help with some extra 

reading with the children. It would be really helpful for 

your child to have their book in their book bag every 

day so they can access this when needed. Thank you. 

Vegetables– We are making ‘Super Vegetables’ next 

week linked to our book of the week, Supertato. If 

possible, please send a vegetable in for your child to 

decorate by Wednesday at the latest. Potatoes, carrots 

or peppers would be ideal! 

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly task 

We will be focusing on time in maths next week.  

How many clocks do you have in your 

house? What numbers can you see 

on a clock? What do the two hands 

on a clock mean? How long is 1 

minute? See what you can do in 1 

minute. Get an adult to time you!  


